
 

  SUMMERREADINGCLUB.ORG.AU 
 

Dear Principal and staff, 
 
 

Summer Reading Club is taking place at all City of Wanneroo Libraries these school 
holidays from 1 Dec-31 Jan 2018.  This national program is in its seventh year and 
continues to grow from strength to strength. 
 
The theme for 2017 is Game On.  Celebrate a summer of sports, games, technology 
and team spirit through participation in this event.  
 

Registration is FREE!  Your students can register at any City of Wanneroo Library or 
join online at www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub     Prizes are up for grabs and 
it promises to be fun for all. 
 
This is an invitation to teachers and library staff to promote this program to students 
and parents.  A promotion in your school newsletter and a link to the web page 
would be fantastic!  
 
There are lots of online games, competitions and activities at 
www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub 
 
Thank you and happy holidays. 
 
 
 
Iona Bingley 
Wanneroo Library 

9405 5940 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub
http://www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub

